
 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS, INDIAN SCHOOLS OMAN 
Admissions to Indian Schools in the Capital Area (2025 – 2026) 

 
 

APPLICATION FOR ISSUING UNIQUE NUMBER IN LIEU OF PASSPORT NUMBER 
 
This Notice is meant for parents of other nationalities only. 
 
Parents of other nationalities who seek admission for their wards in Indian Schools may fill up the 
application given below for registration.  
 
These applications will be considered only after completing admissions to the children of Indian 
diaspora and subject to availability of seats. The Schools will contact the parents who have 
registered for admissions after 15th March 2025 and inform them of the status of vacancies. 
 
A unique number will be issued to them subject to availability of seats in the school where they 
have registered. This unique number is to be used in lieu of passport number to complete the 
admission formalities.   
 

Please be informed that NOC from the concerned Embassy is mandatory for admissions of children 
of other nationalities. 
 
To access the Google application form for registration issuing the unique number, please click 
here. 
 

 

https://forms.gle/q5Ta6HmbCMFEfTb66
https://forms.gle/q5Ta6HmbCMFEfTb66

